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This month we welcome Roxie Ceullar as President of the Board of Directors and 

Lawrence Anthony as Vice President of the Board of Directors.  

 

We thank Roxie and Larry for their service! 

 

SWLCWPUD 

PO BOX 368  

W ald p o r t, OR 97394  

Planning your vegetable garden? Did you know that vegetables are water 

intensive? It takes 16 gallons of water to grow a single head of lettuce! 

 

But, mulch and compost can help! 

 

Mulch keeps down weeds and returns organic matrials to your soil, but most 

importantly, it can slow water evaporation!  

 

Compost retains moisture by adding organic matter into the soil. Soil quality, as 

we all know, is the key to growing! 

 

Speaking of Spring, the smaller animals that hibernate for the winter in the 

Northern Hemisphere usually start coming out of their burrows in April. 

 

April is also the month that the birds migrate north and settle down for the 

summer to mate. 
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Updates and Tips 

THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTO RS MEETING IS  WEDNESDAY 
APRIL 20TH AT 10AM.  
IT WILL BE HELD  AT THE DISTRICT OFFICE .  

 

 

While this can be challenging in tough economic times, like the times we’re in, 

setting an adequate rate is essential for our sustainability. The rate increase takes 

into account planned improvements, which will include new water meters and a 

few new water mains. These improvements will benefit our customers by ensuring 

we continue to provide the clean, safe drinking water you have come to expect 

from us!   

 

The rate increase will be implemented at the beginning of the summer.   
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